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Resident Birthdays
Martha Equevilley -7th
John Hackman - 18th
Ebbie Richardson- 20th
Shirley Chism - 21st
David Harlow - 27th
James Kaiser - 28th
Cordia Harlow - 30th
Pat Cooney - 31st

   

Employee Birthdays
Ja’Mya Robinson - 1st
Donna Iuzzolino - 7th
Robertha Richards - 9th

Eddie Brown - 11th
Kimmy Johnson - 15th
Candice Shorter - 20th
Ora Kubota - 21st
Jackson - 23rd
Katrina Mason - 24th
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From the Director 

Dear Residents and Families, 

As many of you know, my last day with Arcadia Senior Living will be
August 2nd. I wanted to take a moment to express my deep
gratitude for the opportunity to support and serve each one of you.
Working at Arcadia has been an incredibly fulfilling experience. It
has been an honor to be a part of your lives and to witness the sense
of community and care that defines Arcadia. Your stories, resilience,
and warmth have made my time here truly special. 

I have decided to take a step back and focus on my family, but I
leave with a heart full of fond memories and appreciation. I am
confident that the team at Arcadia will continue to provide the
exceptional care and support that you all deserve. 

Wishing everyone all the best and continued happiness. 

Warm regards,

                                                             -Christina Bruner, Executive Director 

901 BLANKENBAKER PKWY, LOUISVILLE, KY 40243

SAVE THE DATE

USED BOOK SALE
August 21, 1:00 - 4:00
To benefit the Walk to

End Alzheimer’s.



In memory of Father Smith
BY PAUL MORRISON

To create engaging content for your newsletter, it’s best to review
your recent accomplishments as a church. Pastors and other
officials can also use it as an avenue to reach out to churchgoers.
Maintain a visible presence in your community and address
people on a more personal level, perhaps by sending a spiritual
message or reflection for the week.

BRIGHAM YOUNG

Photo Round Up

 Arcadia Alzheimer’s Avengers

 Join the Arcadia Avengers Alzheimer’s Walk Team!

Go to act.alz.org or scan the QR code1.
Find our team = Arcadia Avengers2.
Register for the team3.
Set your fundraising goals.4.

Walk to End 
Alzheimer’s

October 19th, 2024
Louisville Slugger Field



Resident Spotlight

Welcome, 
Christina Virgin,

Director of Culinary
Services!

DIANA GRISSOM has lived in Louisville since she was a
child, having moved to the city with her family at the age of
ten. Before then, she lived on a farm where she grew up
surrounded by family - she had four big brothers and
younger sister to share in the fun with.
 
Diana is a 1964 graduate of Shawnee High School. At
nineteen, she married and started a family of her own,
having two children, a boy and a girl, who both still live
close by. At 30, she returned to the classroom to study
accounting at Jefferson Community College. Diana
thoroughly enjoyed the subject matter, and chose to work in 

the accounting field until her retirement at 65. She has spent the years since delighting in her 
five grandchildren and three great grandchildren.

Of her hobbies, Diana sites foremost her involvement with her family. Diana is drawn to creative
hobbies that include quilting and decorating, an interest that extends to finding joy in interior
painting. She says that she “loves pulling things together to make them look nice.”

Diana joined the Arcadia family in February of this year. Since then, she has been quick to join in
on craft and art workshops, Book Club, and socializing with fellow residents in the Bistro. 




